

October 18, 1967

Mr. Ramsey Clark Attorney General of the U.S. Constitution Avenue Washington, D.C.

Dear Mr. Clark:

An associate of mine at the college has had some information on the assasination of the late President Kennedy for some time, but has never had any response concerning it. Could you please examine the following and tell us if it has ever been considered? This story was related to Mr. Garrison this past spring, but the results of a possible investigation were never given.

In the spring of 1964, this young lady took a plane trip from Dallas, Texas--returning to her college in Virginia after spring vacation. A professor at this same college had also been visiting in Dallas and related this story: He stayed with frends who lived next door to Jack Ruby. And, on the night before the assasination in November, Lee Harvey Oswald came to their friends' door asking for Ruby's residence. This professor is a most reliable person and has since taken a most responsible position with S.M.U. in Dallas. I therefore feel as if this has been investigated--but, if not, I should think it would be worthwhile.

We await your response.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kerry Christie

Instructor in History and

Political Science